Employment Announcement for
Miner County Deputy Equalization Position

Applications are now being accepted for a full-time deputy position in the Miner County
Equalization Office. Position is 35 hours per week, with the ability to work additional
hours as needed. Computer experience with Microsoft Office is required. A minimum
of 2 years of office experience is desired.

Applications are available online at www.minercountysd.org or can be obtained at the
Miner County Equalization Office of the Miner County Courthouse, Howard, South
Dakota. Please drop off application and résumé at the Courthouse or mail to the Miner
County Equalization at PO Box 557 Howard, SD 57349. If you have questions, please
call (605) 772-4241 Monday through Friday 7:30am-12:00pm or 12:30-4:00pm. Email
can be directed to tami.severson@minercountysd.org

Benefits include paid holidays; vacation and sick leave; health, dental, vision and life
insurance; and South Dakota retirement. Starting wage is $36,474/year.

Applications are requested by 4:00 p.m. on Monday, May 6, 2024; position will remain
open until filled.

Miner County is an equal opportunity employer.




